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Riverview 

Date: May 7, 2019 

To: C. Smith , CAO 

From: M. Ouellet , Director of Engineering & Works 

Re: Replacement of Underground Duct and Wiring for Streetl ights- Warren Avenue 

Three (3) tenders were received on May 7, 2019 at 10:45 am for the above-mentioned 
project from the following bidders : 

Roadway Systems Ltd . .... ... ...... .. ....... .... ........ ... ...... ............ $ 44,764.00 plus HST 
Monarch Construction Ltd ........ .. ....... ............ ............. ....... .. $ 48,050.00 plus HST 
Al 's Electric Services Ltd .............................. ... ... .. ... ... ..... .... $ 73,625.00 plus HST 

The tenders were reviewed to confirm completeness of the submissions and all were found 
to be complete. 

The 2019 Budget for th is work is$ 65,000.00. 

I recommend the tender be awarded to the acceptable bid submitted by Roadway Systems 
Ltd. for$ 44,764.00 plus HST. 

1~1 
chel Ouellet , P.Eng. 

Director of Engineering & Publ ic Works 

I agree with the above-mentioned recommendation . 

Colin Smith , CAO 

Town of Riverview 
30 Honour House Court, Riverview, NB Canada 

Department of Engineering and Public Works Phone: 506-387-2030 Fax: 506-387-2130 


